
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
The Department of Housing (DOH) and the Connecticut Housing Finance Authority 
(CHFA) are pleased to announce the State-Sponsored Housing Portfolio (SSHP) 

Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA). 
 

In accordance with the SSHP Capital Plan, DOH and CHFA are making available up 
to $25 million for the rehabilitation or redevelopment of eligible SSHP properties.   
 

You are receiving this email because one or more of your properties is eligible for 
funding under this NOFA round.  Please consult the NOFA for a complete list of 

eligible properties and application requirements. 
 

Please note that this NOFA is open only to the eligible properties listed in 
Exhibit A of the NOFA, and is focused on projects that are consistent with 
the recommendations of the Capital Plan. 

 
A separate notice will be coming out shortly detailing other funding 

opportunities for SSHP properties that are not eligible under this NOFA. 
 
Applications for funding under this NOFA must be submitted electronically through 

the State of Connecticut's Biznet user portal no later than Monday, June 30, 2014 
at 4:00 p.m.   

 
The NOFA can be viewed at the DOH website at www.ct.gov/doh or at the CHFA 
website by clicking here.  

 
The SSHP Capital Plan may be viewed by clicking here. 

 
An overview conference for questions and answers regarding the SSHP NOFA will be 
held on April 23, 2014 at 1:00 p.m. at CHFA, 999 West Street, Rocky Hill, CT.  

 
 

http://www.ct.gov/doh/cwp/view.asp?a=4513&q=530464
http://www.chfa.org/About%20Us/Requests%20for%20Proposals/viewer.aspx?id=170
http://www.chfa.org/Rental%20Housing/for%20Owners%20and%20Management%20Agents/Press%20Releases/pressreleaseviewer.aspx?id=528

